
 
3TH FLOOR, HULIC EDOBASHI BLDG, 2-15-3, NIHONBASHI, 

CHUO-KU, TOKYO 103-0027  Tel: 03–5204-0250  Fax: 03-5204-0256 

 

 

December, 2017 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Notice of New Year holiday 

 

 

Please be announced that our terminal for used car in Japan will be closed  

 

from Saturday,30th Dec. 2017 to Thursday 4th Jan. 2018 

As New Year holiday. 

 

Used cars which are carried into our terminals can be received by 15:00 on Friday, 29th Dec 2017, 

and our terminals will be open at 09:00 on Friday, 5th Jan 2018. 

 

Thank you for all your supports and we may you have happy New Year holidays. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

ECL Agency, ltd. 

Terminal Business Division 


